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Classroom Conduct Policy 
 

 

At Up-Beat First Aid & Safety Training, we adhere to the belief that the classroom, 

whether it is a formal classroom, meeting room, shop or office, is an environment in 

which students and instructors come together to promote learning. Up-Beat First Aid 

& Safety Training is vitally interested in the health and safety of its employees, 

students and instructors. Protection of employees from injury or occupational disease 

is a major objective. Up-Beat First Aid & Safety Training will make every effort to 

provide a safe and healthy work environment. All workers must be dedicated to the 

continuing objective of reducing risk of injury. It is essential in any learning 

environment that respect for the rights of others, respect for the instructor, and for 

the facility are continuously maintained by the instructor/examiner. 

In order to achieve this, the instructor/examiner will not tolerate any harassment or 

violence of any kind to the instructor, students or any other member of the class. 

Theft, discrimination or racism will not be tolerated. The illegal use of drugs, 

possession, or distribution of any controlled substance, or use of alcohol during class 

time will not be permitted. All students will refrain from horseplay as it may cause 

injury to others. 

Students have a responsibility to respect the instructor, classroom, course material, 

other students and the facility. When a student disrupts the classroom through 

inappropriate conduct, such a foul language, racist or sexual remarks, or behavior 

conflicting with the classroom conduct policy, the instructor will inform the student of 

classroom expectations immediately. In the event that the behavior continues, the 

student will be asked to leave the classroom. 

Instructors have a responsibility in the classroom to respect student diversity, but they 

also have the primary responsibility to maintain the orderliness and integrity of the 

classroom. All instructors will ensure the ideal classroom environment will be 

maintained and these expectations will be made clear at the beginning of each 

course. Instructors will also lead by example, teaching with unquestionable 

professional conduct. 


